
Kimberly School District #414 
REGULAR BOARD MEETING FY23 

WEDNESDAY JUNE 14, 2023 
ITEM#9B-4 APPROVE BUS STORAGE LEASE/WATER TOWER  

*************************************************************** 
For the past 15 years, Kimberly School District has had a lease agreement with the City of Kimberly to use the 
area below the water tower to park district buses. The original lease was a 10-year lease that expired 5 years 
ago. The current lease was a 5-year lease with an option of a 5-year renewal requested by June 2, 2023. I have 
made a request to the city to exercise the 5-year renewal which has already been approved by the Kimberly City 
Council. I am asking the board of trustees to also approve this lease agreement to allow us to continue to park 
our buses in this location.  
 
Recommendation: The administration recommends that the Kimberly School Board of Trustees approve the Bus 
Storage Lease with the City of Kimbelry.  
 
 


